
 
 
 

  Jerry Van Ooteghem 
  President & CEO 

  Tel:   (519)745-4771 
  Fax:  (519)745-2360 

Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. a wholly owned Corporation of the City of Kitchener and Township of Wilmot 

      
June 29, 2011 

 
 

 
 
BY COURIER & RESS 

 
 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary  
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
TORONTO, ON   M4P 1E4 

 
 

Re: Board File No. EB-2011-0239 
Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. – TOU Extension for Certain RPP Customers 

  
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s Letter of Direction dated June 27, 2011, the 
Notice of Application and Written Hearing has been posted on Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc.’s 
website as of June 29, 2011 in compliance with the Board’s directive in EB-2011-0239. 

 
Kindly contact the undersigned should you require any further information. 

 
         

Sincerely, 
 

Original Signed by 
 

J. Van Ooteghem, P.Eng.  
 President & CEO 
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